
Dear Parents  

As you are aware that Periodic test are starting from 13 July. Please ensure that your 

wards school id of G suite is operational. No complaints on the day of exam will be 

entertained. 

The student has to log out of all accounts and close all browser windows and login 

through school official account. Parents are invigilators for the students and have to 

monitor their ward as he/she writes the exam. Late submission will not be checked even 

if the submission is accepted. Any communication regarding exam will be done through 

message to the class teachers. 

During P.T 1, the students should get ready with their device and sit for the exam 15 

minutes prior to the test timing and the link of the test will appear 5 minutes prior to 

the time slot in the Class work section of Google Classroom in the Periodic Test Folder. 

Wishing students all the best! 

 


